
WORKSHOP FOR TEACHING ASSISTANTS 
 

The Teaching and Learning Committee organized a workshop for Teaching Assistants of 
IIT Mandi on 28 April 2018. Eleven research scholars participated in the event. The workshop 
was coordinated by Prof. Ramesh Oruganti and Dr. Manu V. Devadevan, with assistance from 
Ms. Manu Shree, Research Secretary, IIT Mandi. 
 
        The workshop was meant to familiarize scholars with various aspects of teaching and the 
responsibilities of Teaching Assistants. The scholars were introduced to these aspects through a 
series of activities that helped them to gain first-hand understanding of responsibilities of 
teachers and teaching assistants. The workshop was well-received, and the participants observed 
in their feedbacks that similar workshops must be held at regular intervals in the future. The 
participants were given a certificate of participation at the end of the workshop. 
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Feedbacks 
 

1. “TLC Workshop was really informative, especially for the students who want to make their 
career as teachers.” 

2. “This kind of Workshop should be compulsory for all TAs before the start of each semester.” 
3. “I appreciate this and want to attend similar workshops in future also.” 

 
Participants 
 
1. Adil Usman    2. Atendra Kumar    3. Dikshita Nath 
4. Gaurav Arora    5. Imran Ahamed    6. Mahak Mahajan 
7. Manoj Kumar Singh  8. Ruchika Mahajan   9. Surender Lal 
10. Swati Mudra    11. Vikanksh Nath 


